
Purdue Pilots Inc. Meeting Minutes 

Meeting started at 7:04PM 

President (Nicoletta Fala): 

•  Be looking out for Air Race Classic information!  

• We already have funding from Rockwell Collins for NEXT ARC!  

• If you have any questions for ARC, go to PollEv.com/purduepilots277 or text PURDUEPILOTS277 

to 22333. 

• Summer rental rates have changed. Tucker: $80/hr; Trinity: $100/hr; Tonto: $115/hr. 

• Make sure to pay dues for this summer if you plan on flying. 

• Tell all your friends that they can get their PPL for under $5,000 over the summer!! 

Vice President (Kate Fowee): 

• We’re going to use Purdue Day of Giving to make some $$$$$. Let everyone know about Purdue 

Day of Giving so we can make more! 

o $10 is the lowest donation, donations go to the specific organization you choose. 

o Post pictures using #PurduePilotsInc . 

o Our goal is to raise $2000 and total donations of 40. Help us reach this! 

o On April 19th, 20th, 23rd, and 24th make sure to post pictures with #PurdueDayofGiving to 

win PPI $1000 for each day! 

o Go through the list of ways to earn money on the Purdue Day of Giving website! There 

are easy ways to win us even more cash. 

o There are many ways to earn us money, if you have any questions please ask me! 

• Be on the lookout for an email tomorrow for more info about PDOG. 

Treasurer (Divya Bhargava and Sean Wan): 

• March went well in terms of finances! 

• We flew a lot in our aircraft so keep it up. But treat our airplanes right so they stop breaking! 

• We are in the green for the month of March!!! Big changes are occurring in PPI! Again, keep 

flying our planes so we can keep making money to upgrade airplanes! 

Maintenance (Tom Stehler and Kevyn Ezzo): 

• We will be looking for people to help wash the planes. They are getting extremely dirty and we 

want to make our planes shine! 

• 47G did not cost very much in terms of maintenance in March; 33T was expensive, a good 

amount of routine maintenance and things getting fixed; 942 was cheap as well for 

maintenance, replaced the nose wheel dampener. 

• Keep us updated if there are any issues with our aircraft that you noticed. 

• 47G’s ELT came in today so we will be replacing it tomorrow. 

Public Relations (Geoffrey Andrews): 



• Big thank you to everyone for helping during the previous events that we have participated in! 

You all did a great job with everything. 

• Look out for an email about our email list for our alumni. 

• If you have newsletter stuff please send it my way. 

Events (Adam Baker): 

• Pretty much finished with events until next fall. 

• If people want to have an event this summer let me know. I only live about an hour away so I 

can come and we can meet up. 

• Fall: a lot of fly ins, stay in touch to hear more about this. 

 

Next Meeting sometime in the fall! Watch out for an email. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:53PM 


